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Dear Parents,

To begin with we would like to thank you for your immense and unrelenting support in our
efforts to ensure that the discipline of the school remains inviolate and we work unhindered
in our mission to uphold the values of Sanskriti. Recently, we have also received your co-
operation when we took steps to enhance the security of the institution which the present -
day uncertainties and challenges warrant.

Hence, we have no doubt that we would receive your full-fledged support in our endeavor
to curb the undesirable influences which the teenagers face today. We, as parents and
educationists, are well aware of the nefarious activities related to drinks and drugs rampant
among school children. Therefore we discourage any platform which gives opportunity to
the students to indulge in such reprehensible actions. Keeping this in mind, we do not
condone the ‘Conti Party’ which is being organized for classes XI and XII as a farewell to the
batch of 2015-16. Attending the party might be detrimental to the safety and future of your
ward. Therefore the school wishes to issue a STRONG ADVISORY against the party.

We hope you would appreciate the efforts on our part to safeguard the welfare of our
students and need for open communication between teachers and parents. This letter is a
step forward in that direction.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,
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Abha Sahgal
Principal



